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Via Overnight Mail and E-Mail

May 19, 2009

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 09-095 National Grid NH Cast Iron Bare Steel Replacement Program

Dear Ms Howland:

In accordance with the Rate Plan Settlement Exhibit EN-3 section D-1 as approved by the Commission in
Order No. 24,777 dated July 12, 2007, Energy North Natural Gas, Inc. d/b/a National Grid NH (the
“Company”) is hereby providing the enclosed report as a supplement to the filing submitted on May 15,
2009 under the caption of DG 06-107.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

L0

Thomas P. O’Neill

ce: Edward N. Damon, Esq., Director, Legal Division
Stephen P. Frink, Assistant Director, Gas and Water Division
Meredith A. Hatfield, Esq., Consumer Advocate
Randall S. Knepper, Director, Safety Division
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